
ATTENTION 
OFF-LEASH DOG AREA VISITORS

Effective September 1, 2019 

For enhanced security of the Fircrest campus 

DSHS will CLOSE the gate at NE 150th Street 

between the hours of 

6:00 pm and 6:00 a.m. 
THERE WILL BE NO ACCESS TO THE OFF-LEASH AREA DURING THOSE HOURS 

If you have questions, please contact the City of Shoreline at parks@shorelinewa.gov. 


